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Answering Reviewers

Dear Dr. Ma,

Thank you for giving us the opportunity to submit a revised draft of the

manuscript " Subcutaneous panniculitis-like T-cell lymphoma invading

central nervous system in long-term clinical remission with lenalidomide: A

case report" for publication in the Journal of World Journal of Clinical Cases.

We appreciate the time and effort that you and the reviewer dedicated to

providing feedback on our manuscript and are grateful for the insightful

comments on and valuable improvements to our paper. In the following

pages are our point-by-point responses to each of the comments of the

reviewer as well as your own comments.

Responses to the comments of Reviewer #1:

It is the first reported case that SPTCL invading the CNS of long-term

remission with lenalidomide maintenance therapy after initial treatment of

HD-MTX. It suggests that lenalidomide may be effective in SPTCL cases

involving the CNS. No comments, need for evaluating the regimen in a series

of studies.

Response: Thank you. We appreciate the reviewer’s positive evaluation of our

work.

Responses to the comments of science editor:

1. I found the title was more than 18 words. The title should be no more

than 18 words

Response: Thank you for this suggestion. The title has been changed to "

Subcutaneous panniculitis-like T-cell lymphoma invading central nervous

system in long-term clinical remission with lenalidomide: A case report".



2. I found the authors did not provide the approved grant application

form(s). Please upload the approved grant application form(s) or funding

agency copy of any approval document(s)

Response: The approved grant application form has been uploaded.

3. I found the authors did not provide the original figures. Please provide

the original figure documents. Please prepare and arrange the figures using

PowerPoint to ensure that all graphs or arrows or text portions can be

reprocessed by the editor.

Response: We have provided the original figure documents.

Responses to the comments of company editor-in-chief:

The title of the manuscript is too long and must be shortened to meet the

requirement of the journal (Title: The title should be no more than 18 words).

Response: Thank you for pointing this out. The title has been changed to "

Subcutaneous panniculitis-like T-cell lymphoma invading central nervous

system in long-term clinical remission with lenalidomide: A case report".

We shall look forward to hearing from you at your earliest convenience.

Yours sincerely,

Xue-Song Song


